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Docket No. 50-263

Honorable Hubert H. Humphrey 
United States Senate 

Dear Senator Humphrey: 

In response to the inquiries from Ms. Becky Balsiger, Mr. Edward 
Lief, and Mr. Paul Engstrom I am pleased to send you six copies 
of the AEC's Report of Inspection, Monticello Nuclear Power 
Station, November 21-24, 1971. This report presents the findings 
of the inspection conducted by our Division of Compliance of 
activities at the Northern States Power Company's Monticello 
plant concerning the recent discharge of radioactive water to 
the Mississippi River from that facility.  

A copy of this report has also been furnished to Governor Anderson.  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed by 
Peter A. Morris 

Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosure: 
As stated
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WASHIGTON D.. 20enc51 e 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

December 16, 1971

To: Congressional Liaison 
Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C.

Enclosure from: Mr. Edward Lief 
714 North Morgan 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55411

Re: Shut down of Monticello Plant.  

I forward the attached for your consideration.  

Your report in dualicate alonq with the return of the 
enclosure will be appreciated.  

Sincerely,

Please address envelope 
only to the attention of: David Gartner

1HUBERT H. HUMPHREY 
MINESOTA
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DEMAND AEC IMMEDIATELY SHUT DOWN NSP MONTICELLO NUCLEAR POWER 

PLANT DANGER TO HEALTH 

EDWARD LIEF 714 NORTH MORGAN MINNEAPOLIS MINN 55411.  
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